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A message from the Executive Director

	 The Center for Wooden Boats shined in 2022. By nearly every metric the organization 
grew in terms of capacity, mission delivery, and stability.  The support we received from our 
community stakeholders, our true partners in our maritime mission, was unlike anything  
experienced in recent memory. I am truly thankful for the support and dedication our  
community brings to this project every day.  From major donors to youth campers, long time 
volunteers to first time visitors, wooden boat lovers to water sport enthusiasts, everyone’s  
interest and passion collectively make this community so vibrant. That adoration for CWB 
makes it possible for the staff, board, and volunteers to succeed in our stewardship of this  
gem in the heart of Seattle.  

	 We saw unprecedented demand for our services this year and worked to leverage that 
energy for future long term growth.  For example, more youth got on the water this summer 
than in any year prior due to a couple capacity-focused initiatives.  We successfully completed  
a three-year project with US Sailing on the Siebel Sailors initiative focused on increasing  
diversity in youth sailing which culminated with us adding the RS Feva fleet permanently  
to our collection.  We will continue to use the fleet to carry on that diversity work via our  
programs. In conjunction, we finished the multi-year construction project on the new  
Chesapeake Light Craft designed Lake Union Swift class to run our STEM focused sailing  
curriculum. We also doubled the amount of youth scholarships available from the year prior  
to help make sailing more accessible. 

	 The world has changed a lot in the last few years, and certainly Seattle has since The 
Center for Wooden Boats was first founded at the Wagner’s floating home under the Aurora 
bridge. Moving forward the organization will strive to balance the change necessary to adapt, 
while maintaining the spirit that has sustained our rich history.  We’ll keep building on the 
community events that bring us together such as Sunday Public Sail and the Norm Blanchard 
Regatta.  We’ll also continue to make necessary long-term investments to maintain our  
landmarked historic floating buildings.  Through it all though, some things will never change.  
CWB is a living museum where one and all can get involved.

Josh Anderson 
Executive Director
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A message from the President of the Board

	 For the benefit of our supporters The Center for Wooden Boats (CWB) compiles and  
publishes an annual report, reviewed financial statements, and 990’s. In these reports our 
stakeholders can find detailed information about our recent program accomplishments,  
donor recognition, and financial information.

	 In 2022 The Center for Wooden Boats hosted wonderful new exhibitions, received  
prestigious awards, enjoyed in-person events, and grew our programing. It was wonderful  
to welcome so many of you to our living museum whether as a first-time visitor or longtime 
supporter. We are grateful to our members, volunteers, donors, and collaborators who helped 
CWB reimagine itself post-pandemic. Thank you all for helping to make 2022 a success.
 
 
With gratitude, 
Clay Gustaves
Board of Trustees President
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Financials

3

Operating Revenue 
Approximately $1.95M

Operating Expense
Approximately $1.9M
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A FEW 2022 HIGHLIGHTS

•	 119,557 visitors at South Lake Union 

•	 17,134 volunteer hours logged 

•	 8,304 people enjoyed a boat rental 

•	 39% of boat renters got on the water for  
	 free through public benefit programs 

•	 3,658 event attendees 

•	 3,318 toy boatbuilding participants  
	 and approximately 1,106 toy boats built 

•	 2,007 CWB members 

•	 1,539 participated in sailing instruction 

•	 $50,534 in scholarships awarded to 111 youth 

•	 222 people engaged with sailboat racing  
	 and regattas 

•	 103 people took part in boatbuilding classes
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Thank you to our Supporters

Anonymous 
Anchor QEA LLC
Paul Erb and Barbara Belt
Dave Erskine and Karen Braitmayer
Elsie and Stephen Hulsizer
King County Office of Performance, 
Strategy & Budget
Dan Mahler
Walt and Margaret Plimpton
Sue and Tom Susor
Randy Urmston and Eliza Davidson
Washington State Dept  
of Commerce
William E. Wockner Foundation
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Amazon.com
John W. Brangwin
Verla Jean Davies
Jim and Gaylee Duncan
Fisheries Supply Inc
Clay Gustaves
Rian and Becky Merrill
Terry Montgomery
Norton Clapp Fund
Richard A. (Ricky) Rudine Memorial 
Endowment Fund
RPM Foundation
The Chisholm Foundation
Williams Companies

James R. Bailey and Leanne Olson
Gary Bangs and Deb Quinones
Gary Brewer
Kathryn Burlingham
Brandt Faatz
Geoff Gamsby
Leonard Garfield
Global Health Labs LLC
Google  
(Employee Matching Program)
Gumpertz Charitable Gift Fund
William and Catherine Howes
Bruce and Joanne Jones
JP Morgan Chase Foundation  
(Employee Matching Program)
Chris Kellogg
Morris Lowitz
Mathew Luebbert
Scott and Cindy McConnell
Jennifer and Mitchell McGinnis
Tommy Meisel
Mike Wollaston
Harvey and Catherine Nobe
Tim Onders and Laura Wilbur
Elizabeth Spencer Steffa 
and Kendall Steffa
Jo Ann and G H Stebbins III
Michael Wagner
Frederick Woods

Emil and Alicia Anderson
Steven and Teresa Anderson
Anonymous
John L. and Marianna Brown
George Corley
Michael D. Foley
Scott Foster
Rachel Gibbs
Seattle Office of Arts  
& Cultural Affairs
Seattle Public Library
Sloop Tavern Yacht Club
The Glaser Foundation

Anonymous 
Joel and June Arnold
Ian M. Bennett
Lee and Jean Bjorklund
Ros Bond and Jill Marsden
Chad and Jackie Cohen
Robert J. Corser and Ann Huppert
Caren Crandell
D.V. & Ida McEachern  
Charitable Trust
Raven Foundation
Martin Gardner
Bill Horder
John E. Hutsell and Kathy Whitten
Marty Johnson
Leonard and Pam Johnson
Diane E. Lander
Karen Lezon and Pete Brodsky
Todd MacDermid and Amanda Myre
Katharine McCoy
Jim and Nancy McGill
Microsoft  
(Employee Matching Program)
Elizabeth Miller and Holm Albrecht
Lori O’Tool and Greg Encke
Gregory Oxley

$10,000 & Up

$5,000 - $9,999 $500 - $999

$2,500 - $4,999

$1,000 - $2,499
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Mark Peterson
Bill and Wendy Rabel
Brian Regan
Fred and Nancy Ringenburg
David Savage and Laurie Medill
Sound Community Bank
Katherine Suski
Daniel Suski
The Enersen Foundation
Mike and Jane Thompson
Phillip Torrone
Michael and Frances Velling
Windermere Foundation
Worthington Foundation



Janet Carter
Fay Chapman
Merrily and Peter Chick
Alex Chun
June Conners-McCormick
Anna Coumou
Sallie Crowell
Jonathan Cruse
CSR Marine North
Dorothy Culjat
Nancy Curran
Hoang Dang
Raso Dangerosa
Gregory Davenport
Crystal Day
Brenda DeGroot
Chris Demarest
Susan Derrick
Teresa DiMuro
Barb Donnette
Tom Dorrance and Karin Frey
Dan Dowell
Ana Duchini
Greg Encke
Barbara Endresen
Sherman English
Jamie Ersbak
Kathy Espey
Charles Fawcett
Martin Feldman
Mary Feltrup
Heather Findlay
Fishdog Foundation
Allen Fong
Joanne Foster
Cameron Foster-Keddie

Thank you to our Supporters
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Doug Adkins
AmazonSmile Foundation
American Family Insurance 
Dreams Foundation
Josh Anderson
Marybeth Austin
Nathan Banks
Mark Barnard
Greg Batie
Crisca Bierwert
Boeing  
(Employee Matching Program)
Michael Bolasina
Lauren Brown
Colleen Browne and Dan McKillop
Rachael Callahan
Eleanor Carboneau

$100 - $499
Brandy Fox
Neal Freeland
Michael H. Freund
Paul Friedrich
Carol and Jonathan Frodge
Bill Fulton
Abigail Gavit
W James Gealy Jr
Nancy Golden
Steve and Sharon Greaves
Wendell Gregory
Betha Gutsche
Elizabeth Guy
Charles Haas
Ryan Hamachek
Tessa Hawkins
Christian Holtz
Darin Hopkins
Nathalie Hough
Sarah B. Howell
David Huchthausen
Jeff Huse
Ann Hutchison
Eric Hvalsoe and Diane L’heureux
David N. James
Benjamin Jensen
Sam Johnson
Kemp Jones

Marilyn Jones
Gil Joynt
Richard and Kathleen Kenyon
Susan C. Kese
Nancy King
Emily Kulaga
Todd Kulesza
David Leen
Marc and Maura Lentini
Devon Liles
Thomas Linville
Teresa Litton
Johanna Loepke
Maxwell Loos
Edward Low
Steven E. Loyd
Philip Mallinson
Tod and Leigh Manning
Nina Marini
Mike Marquand
Roger Mattison
Fiona McCarter
Mike McGuane
Patrick McKee
Cody and Marina McMahon
Joseph McVicar
Microsoft Alumni Network
Natalie Mo



7

Ken Moen
Frank Monez
Michael Monnahan
Ray Mooers
Margaret Morrow
Sebastien Motte
Peter and Lynn Mourer
Gregory Muchin
Karl Nelson
Susan Norgaard
Daniel Norton
Bruce Nourish
Kevin O’Connor
Johnny Ohta
Mark Olsoe and Diane Johnson
Michelle Olson
Susan Parker
Jeffrey Patterson
Bob Perkins
Binh Phu
Michael Pingrey
Jeffrey Pintar
Dennis Rael
Sue Ranney
Allen Raymond

Judith Rickard
Gary Riddle
John T. Riess
Debbie Ringle
Alfred Ritter
Charlie Rowley
David Rutherford
Brenda Savage
Ann Schreiber
Morgan Seeley
David and Jannie Spain
Rozann Stein-Grunig
Susan Stillman
Frederick Stillman
Derek Storm and Cindy Gossett
Vivian Strolis
Prashant Suryakumar
Jean Swarm
Synapse Product Development 
(Employee Matching Program)
The Clarius Group
Michael R. Thomas
Abhinav Tiwari
Soemin Tjong
Kristin Tomasek

Matthew Turetsky
William Vandeventer
Sara Veblen-Mortenson
Tom Vinson
VMLY&R Foundation
David Wagner
Joan Walsh
Nancy Walwick
Austin Watson
Susan Weiss
Marty  Wentzel
Jeff Werthan and Elizabeth McGrath
Lynel Westby
Debra Westwood
Alex Wetmore
Jeff Wheeler
Betty White
John Wilkinson
Martin Winch
Wendy Winslow-Nason
Amy Woidtke
Fritz Wollett
Rufus Woods
Cheryl Woods
Suzanne Zonneveld

Thank you to our Supporters


